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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: McGrath, Angus <Angus.McGrath@stantec.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 4:31 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Walker, Keith B.; Andrew Warner (andrew@cityventures.com); Schreiner, Dan
Subject: Work Plan for RO-3157 - 224o Filbert Street Oakland

Keith, 
 
We wanted to let you know that we have been delayed in preparing the work plan for the additional site 
investigation. We expect to provide the work plan to you early next week. 
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
Angus… 
 
Angus E. McGrath 
Principal Geochemist 
National Technical Lead - Site Investigation and Remediation 
Stantec 
Phone: 925-296-2134 
Cell: 510-385-4497 
angus.mcgrath@stantec.com 
 

 

 

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
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